The following list contains the precautionary measures we are taking to
ensure the safety of all our children and volunteers during this time.

Temperature checks of all children and volunteers are being performed before
entry into the children's area/classrooms is allowed.

CDC screening verification is being performed to ensure all children and
volunteers have not experienced any symptoms within the past 24-48 hours
before entry into the children's area/classrooms is allowed.

Chairs in classrooms are arranged for social distancing purposes.

Children will sanitize their hands upon entry into the classroom, as they arrive
AND after large group time, as well as when they return to their classrom from
a restroom break.

Upon check-out, we are not removing name tags when verifying security codes
with the parents tag. We are asking the child or parent to remove the tag for
verification so that our touch remains as minimal as possible.

Crayons are separated into separate bins in each classroom, one for each
service. Children may only use crayons they select and cannot share with each
other, so that they only touch their own.

Toys, door handles, light switches, tables, and chairs are wiped down with wipes
at the end of each service.

Only pre-packaged snacks (Veggie Straws, Goldfish) and candy are being given to
the children during classtime. Only bottled water is being given or used to pour
into their sippy cups.

Please see our CL Kids sick policy for additional info that is always in place.



